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March 2017 

CIR Question & Answer Day 
Are you looking for advice about Hiroshima?  
Come in for a chat with our C.I.R., Benjamin Swallow! 
DATE & TIME: Wednesday, March 22, 1:00 pm – 3:30 pm 
PLACE: International Exchange Lounge  

(International Conference Center Hiroshima 1F, 1-5 Nakjima-cho, Naka-ku) 
RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED: Reservations can be made in person or by telephone at the 
International Exchange Lounge  TEL: 082-247-9715 (Lounge open hours 9:00 am – 6:00 pm) 
☺Check the flyer below for more information [PDF, 112KB, 1 page]: 
http://www.pcf.city.hiroshima.jp/ircd/english/lounge/Advice%20about%20hiroshima%20by%20Benjamin.pdf 

 
The East Building is Closed until the End of March 2017.  
Due to the renovation works, the exhibition rooms of the Peace Memorial Museum East Building are 
closed until the end of March 2017. Currently, the Main Building is open to visitors. We apologize for 
any inconvenience that this may cause and ask for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
The location of the entrance remains in the East Building. The summary panels of the closed East 
Building are displayed in the gallery of the Main Building. 
Information on other museum facilities is as follows. 
 Coin-Lockers: Available 
 Audio Guide: Available for the Main Building. 
 Museum Shop: A temporary museum shop is set up on the 1st floor of the East Building. 
 Library: Operating under regular hours 
 Rest Space / Café: Operating under regular hours 

INQUIRIES: Curatorial Division, Hiroshima Peace Memorial Museum Tel. 241-4004 

 
Special Exhibition: "Memoirs of the Atomic Bombing: The 
Earliest Accounts of the Hiroshima A-bomb Part 2" 
PERIOD: Sunday, January 1 – Friday, December 29, 2017 
PLACE: Hiroshima National Peace Memorial Hall for the Atomic Bomb Victims, B1 
ADMISSION: Free 
INQUIRIES: Hiroshima National Peace Memorial Hall for the Atomic Bomb Victims 

Tel. 543-6271  Fax. 543-6273 
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